
 
 
Date: 10/10/2017 
 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST FOI/013693 – Haemostat products 

We are conducting a piece of research into haemostat product usage at all NHS England hospital trusts. Under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 we would like to request the information about haemostat products contained in the 
attached document. 
 
Please see below 
 
For the avoidance of doubt, we do not require any information that may identify individual patients, clinicians or 
pharmacists or that may otherwise be categorized as personal data. 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 


